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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 12:08 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Please stop FPL

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170007-EI.   Thank you. 
 
 
From: BK [mailto:topgun@sterlingcrest.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 11:45 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Please stop FPL 
 
Sen. Jose Javier Rodriguez Proposes to Block FPL From Passing Turkey Point Clean-Up Costs 
onto Consumers... 
we agree with Rodriguez. 
Your support is needed. 
  
Thank you, Bruce 




